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For up-to-date information for researchers and research administrators, please see: 

https://research.ncsu.edu/intranet/2018-shutdown/ 

We are committed to keeping you informed about how the federal government shutdown may 

affect you and our campus. Questions related to federal grant and contract expenditures during 

the shutdown should be referred to the Office of Contracts and Grants 

(CNGHelpDesk@ncsu.edu) or the Office of Sponsored Programs and Regulatory Compliance 

Services (SPARCS) (SPS@ncsu.edu). 
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Marie Y. Williams, Associate Vice Chancellor, Human Resources 

Justo Torres, Director, Office of Contract and Grants 
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